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Jennifer Lewis, Chairperson called the called meeting of the School-Based Decision-Making Council of Lincoln Trail Elementary to order at 7:15 a.m. in room 130.  Members present were Jennifer Lewis; Chairperson, Linda Reed, co-chairperson Becky Hillard, Kim Howell and Linda Lindsey. There was one guest Maria Chaney Counselor/Title One Coordinator.

The SBDM Council accepted the agenda by consensus.

Mrs. Lewis advised the SBDM Council that staffing allocations for Title One must be included in the SBDM minutes.  

Mrs. Lewis made the following proposal to the SBDM Council:


Marie Chaney will continue to perform the duties of Title I coordinator, Melanie

Mantle will be listed as Lincoln Trail’s certified Title I employee for 2006-2007 school year.  This decision was made for budget purposes.

The SBDM Council accepted this proposal by consensus. 

__________________________
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